
10. COMMUNITY GARDEN SUB-COMMITTEE 
 
 The Board considered the minutes of the Community Garden Sub-Committee meeting held on 12 October 2000 

and resolved: 
 
 1. To allocate $5,000 from its 2000/2001 Discretionary Fund to the Strickland Street Community Gardens 

for the purpose of “operating expenditure”. 
 
 2. To write a letter of support for the Strickland Street Community Garden to be used in their approach to 

local car yards. 
 
 3. To recommend to the Waste Management Unit that funds set aside for “community gardening” be 

devolved to the local grass roots level to ensure the continued development of community governance. 
 
 4. That recommendation 2 of the Community Garden Sub-Committee meeting of 12 October 2000 be held 

over for further consideration. 


